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11 November 2024 
 
 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
RE: Anti-bullying Week: 11th – 17th November 2024 

 
Anti-bullying week is a national week that reminds all school children around the country what 
bulling is, why bullying is wrong and what we can all do about it. During the week students will have 
the opportunity in school to take part in different activities around this theme, which have been 
planned by our student led Equality and Diversity Group. The group will be selling cakes and crafts 
on Friday 15th November to raise money for antibullying charities. 
  
Also, on Friday 15th November St. Cuthbert’s will join other schools and workplaces by marking anti 
bullying week with an ‘Odd Socks Day’. We are asking that all students wear odd socks to 
school to remind us that we are all unique and special, and that our differences should be 
celebrated. Please encourage your child to wear odd socks to school on this day. There will be 
prizes for the best odd socks worn.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

N. McDonagh 

 
Mrs N. McDonagh 
Curriculum Leader of RE and Strategic Lead of Catholic Life 
 


